
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents/carers,                    20/10/2023 
 
Thank you for supporting your child over the last half term. 
 
I am delighted to report that we have a range of events happening to support year 11 students 
as this academic year progresses. I would like to invite all parents/carers of year 11 students to 
an engagement evening on 2nd November 2023. 
 
There will be a short presentation outlining these opportunities at 4pm and a second 
presentation at 5.30pm for parents of year 11 students. This will happen in the Sir Tom Cowie 
centre.  Following presentations there will be an opportunity to look at your child’s work and to 
purchase revision materials at a heavily discounted rate. 
 
In addition to this, we are fully committed to ensuring that our children are prepared and 
informed about their next steps. There will be a range of post 16 providers in school to discuss 
what they can offer your child. 
 
Mrs. Crooks, our Assistant Head Teacher for Personal Development, is leading this event and 
wanted to share the following information: 
 
“We encourage as many parents as possible to attend our event in the Sports Hall after 3:15pm 
on Thursday 2nd November. To support with organisation and refreshments, please indicate 
your attendance by returning the slip below to reception or by completing the brief electronic 
form linked here:  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/wm5dJcedGv .” 
 
In the meantime, I wish you all a very restful half term and thank you once more for your 
ongoing support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr. L. Clark, 
Deputy Head Teacher. 

https://forms.office.com/e/wm5dJcedGv

